
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=69586 

KS reopening plan to be addressed 
(KAIR)--Kansas joins states across the nation in planning to reopen in lite of the
COVID-19 pandemic.

Kansas Governor Laura Kelly will deliver an address Thursday evening
regarding her administration’s official reopening plan.

According to a news release from Kelly’s office, the address is planned for 6:30
and will be broadcast from a local film studio.

Due to the scheduling of the Governor’s conference, a special meeting of the
Atchison County Commission will not happen as originally scheduled.

It was to take place at 6:00 Thursday evening, but Atchison County Clerk
Michelle Phillips told MSC News a new time and date for the meeting will be
determined. 

The focus of the Commission, when they meet, will be the adoption of a reopening
plan for Atchison County on a whole.
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